
IDEA Part C Application  

Available for a Period of Public Review 

 

Part C of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) provides funding for early 

intervention services to infants and toddlers with disabilities. Wyoming’s Part C application to 

the U.S. Department of Education is being presented for a period of public review. This 

application can be viewed on the Wyoming Department of Health, Developmental Disabilities 

Division website at http://www.health.wyo.gov/ddd from March 11, 2011 through May 9, 2011. 

The budget is based on 2010 allocations because 2011 allocations have not yet been received by 

the State.  This section will be updated when allocations are received. 

 

Public comment will be accepted from April 9, 2011 through May 9, 2011.  Input may 

be submitted via mail to: Sara Mofield, EIEP Manager, Wyoming Department of Health, 

Developmental Disabilities Division, Early Intervention and Education Program, 6101 

Yellowstone Road,  Suite 186C, Cheyenne, WY 82002;   email sara.mofield@health.wyo.gov; or 

facsimile (307)777-6047. 
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